
Mustang Minutes 
October 18, 2024 

COMING UP THIS WEEK 
Saturday, Oct. 19 - Pumpkin Palooza at WHBC - 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm  
 All WHCA families are invited! 

Monday, October 21 - PTF Meeting - 3:30 pm 

Tuesday, October 22  - PSAT Testing for 9th through 11th grade 
 students beginning at 8:30 am.  **Please make sure students are 
 on time as we cannot start testing until everyone is present. 

 1st to 3rd grade & 4th to 8th Robotics - 3:30 pm to 5:00 pm 

 Concert Band - 3:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

 VBall Awards and parent game - 6:00 pm 

Thursday, October 24 - 7th to 12th grade girls Bible study during lunch 

Friday, October 25 - Moms in Prayer - after chapel 

 4th to 8th grade Robotics - 2:30 pm to 5:00 pm 

 Concert Band - 2:45 pm to 3:45 pm 

FUN FACT - The first animals in space were fruit flies. 

The end of the first quarter is coming up in 
two weeks on Friday, November 1.  Please 
check in with your students and make sure 
they have any late work completed.  At 
any time during the school year, parents 
can log into Renweb to view their student’s 
grades.  If you need help with this, please contact the office. 



With the weather getting colder, 
PLEASE make sure that elementary students 
come to school with something to keep them 
warm during recess.  We had students show up 
this past week with t-shirts and shorts and no 
jacket.   

WAX MUSEUM AND HARVEST PARTY 

Our Wax Museum is coming up on Thursday, Oct. 31.  Students in grades 5 
though 12 are required to do a presentation on an explorer of their choosing as 
part of their Bible or Social Studies grade for the quarter.  Grades K through 4 
will be doing projects in their classrooms.  The Wax Museum takes place before 

lunch.  When all presentations are finished, we will be heading to Diehl’s 
Orchard to eat lunch and enjoy a hay ride as well as cider and donuts.  The cost 
is $8/person attending.  Permission slips were given to all 
students today and need to be returned to the office by 

Friday, Oct. 25.  If you are available to help shuttle 
students to the orchard, please indicate on the back of the 

permission slip.  Younger siblings are welcome as long as 
they are accompanied by a parent.  Any questions, please 

contact the office. 

Thank you to everyone who sold pizza kits.  We 
made over $700 for our dyslexia program! 

 

TALENT SHOW FUNDRAISER 

Friday, Nov. 15 from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

All $$ raised will go to the music program at WHCA. 

Sign up deadline is Friday, November 1 

To sign up, please use the QR code on the attached 
flyer to the newsletter email. 


